
Hi Gerry 

Thanks for giving your views on your site t int today. We would like to revise the Application 2014/6056/T 
to apply to only remove the One lawsen Cypress tree which is failing down. 

Regards 

Yvette Pole 
Owner of  flat 7 at 123 Canfield Gardens (where the lawson cypress concerned is situated) 


